
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Proposed Changes to CrRLJ 3.4
Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 12:25:55 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: brucef@hcc.net [mailto:brucef@hcc.net]
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 12:21 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed Changes to CrRLJ 3.4

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network.  Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and know the content is
safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT
DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

The District and Municipal Judges' Assoc. has proposed changes to CrRLJ
3.4 purportedly to comport with State v. Gelinas.  I was the lawyer in Gelinas.  THere is no reason to change CrRLJ
3.4; Gelinas did not change it, it simply announced that the rule means what it says.
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